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MARKET

Plans for Pottery Market 2022, scheduled
for November 18 & 19, are underway! Expect
to receive an application in the mail soon
after Labor Day. We're looking forward to a
spectacular sale!

Join or Renew Your Membership

Membership dues come due in September.
Please complete the accompanying
membership form and include with your
payment. If you plan to attend the Annual
Meeting on the 24th, you can pay in cash or
by check then. If you need to mail in your
dues, the Guild PO Box address is on the
membership form.

THANK YQU!

A HUGE thank you to our outgoing
leadership team. Theresa and Jean have both
served for four years and Beth, well, we've
lost count. We appreciate all they've done to
support our pottery community and we
know all our members will throw their full
support behind the incoming team.

Theresa Zubretsky, President
tzubrock@gmail.com

Jean Decker, VP & Activities
jeandecker63@gmail.com

Beth Joslin, Treasurer
joslins@earthlink.net

October 8, 15 & 22
at the Troy Riverfront
Farmers Market

Our annual Empty Bowls fundraiser to
support Troy Area Food Pantries is jut around
the comer and we need bowl donations!

How to donate bowls

If you're able to commit some bowls to the cause, please let Beth Joslin
know how many you will be donating at joslins@earthlink.net.

You can drop bowls off at Waterbrook on any Wednesday in September
between 5-9pm or during working member hours which are posted on
the Contact page of the Waterbrook Potters Studio website. Dropoff
deadline is October 3.

September group bowl-making!

Join us at Waterbrook Studio on Wednesdays, September 7, 14, 21,
and 28 from 5-9pm. First three weeks are to throw/trim/glaze or
build/glaze your bowls. Last Wednesday, Wednesday, Sept 28 is to
help glaze any unfinished bowls.

There will be Guild clay available but feel free to bring your own..



